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Hi as a resident of salendine nook , and an employee of Huddersfield Royal infirmary just down the road from
proposed site , I am all in favour of the plans for the new lidl , the site has been an eyesore for some time now
and this proposal by lidl should be accepted , Kirklees council please take note .
Sent from my iPad




